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DON’T FORGET!!!!

Daylight Savings Time ends early
on Sunday morning, November 2.

Don’t forget to set your clocks BACK one hour
before you go to bed on 

Saturday, November 1!

Tower Views
October 23, 2014

 

Thank you! Your generosity for
Festival of Sharing has been
wonderful. You’ve already given over
$9,500 for our projects! With $5,382
for PETs, we have enough money for
21 ½ PETs. That’s 21 people who will
be able to get up off the ground, move around and
live a fuller and richer life because of you. With
$4,132 for clean water for Haiti, we will be able to
provide almost 69 water purification filters. That
means 69 families will be safe from water-borne
parasites and diseases for 10 years through your gifts.
That’s awesome! In addition, we collected several
boxes of seeds for Missouri family.

Thank you for providing the gifts of hope to so many
of the most vulnerable of God’s children. And it’s still
not too late to give. If you’d like to help finish off that
22nd PET or help us reach 70 water filters, simply mark
your gift for Festival of Sharing.

Remember, Jesus said, “When you do it to the least of
these, you do it to me.”

You are a blessing!

-Brad

F.A.I.T.H. Inc. 

 Thanks so much for your recent donations
to F.A.I.T.H.!!

As flu season is approaching they need cleaning
supplies such as Clorox and other disinfectants as well as
paper products - Kleenex, paper towels and toilet tissue.

Your donations placed in the F.A.I.T.H. box in the
green room would certainly be appreciated. 

- Outreach Committee-

We need your help! 
The UMM needs pies for the chili

supper. Please call the church office
or sign up on your connection card
to bring a pie or 2 to the church by

noon on November 6. Thanks for your help!

United Methodist Men’s Chili Supper is set for 
   Thursday, November 6 from 4:30 - 6:30

Tickets are $7.50 for adults 
and $2.50 for children

   Chili, soup, pie, coffee 
  and tea will all be available

Grab a UMM member to buy your tickets!
** Hey parents! While you are eating chili your children

can make balloon art with Sarah Wagoner
 and Jennifer Kiely! **

http://www.clintonumc.net
mailto:smosley@hawthornbank.com


Turkey Dinner-
The Holy Rosary Catholic Church

will hold their annual Turkey
Dinner Sunday, November 2,
from 11:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Cost is $10 for

adults and $5 for children 10 and under. The
dinner will be in the cafeteria at the Holy

Rosary Catholic School. Everyone is welcome
and carry out is available. 

Calendar of Events

Sunday, October 26
  8:30 - Early Worship Service
  9:00 - Continental Breakfast
  9:30 - Sunday School
10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, October 27
  8:00 - Staff Meeting
  6:00 - Handbell Rehearsal, Room 204
  7:00 - Adults Learners Bells

Wednesday, October 29
10:00 - Bible Study and Prayer, Board Room
  3:00 - UMYF
  3:30 - Angelous Choir
  6:00 - Chancel Band Rehearsal
  7:00 - Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Greeters- Duane and Carolyn Harms
   Todd and Jeanette Pogue

Ushers -   8:30 - Rocky and Kathi Austin
Gathering Music -  8:30 - Peggy Arthur

   10:30 - Janet Parks
Children’s Sermon - Susan Hutcherson
Acolytes - Phillip Harrison and Madison Huey

Christmas Cheer -
Did you know that Christmas is just
around the corner? Mary Jo Cable and
Susie Wetzel have been working hard on

Project Christmas Cheer for at least a month and now it is
time to get the community involved. Last year they
served over 945 families, and there is no reason to think
that number will be any less this year. They expect to
spend more than $40,000 (if they have it) on gifts and
food for this project. That figures out to about $17 per
person, not a whole lot to work with IF they have that
much contributed. They need ALL the help we can give
them! Christmas cheer will take place the week of
December 8-December 11. All contributions of food
need to be delivered to the Samaritan Center no later
than Monday, December 1. All donations of gifts need
to be brought to the church no later than Monday,
December 8. Anything you can help with would be
greatly appreciated! If you would like to volunteer please
contact Susie Wetzel or Mary Jo Cable. 

Daily Bible Readings and Prayer

Sun John 4:21-24
Pray for our worship to be passionate

Mon Acts 2:42-47
Ask God for an eagerness to grow spiritually

Tue Matthew 18:20
Pray for all our Sunday School classes and Bible
studies

Wed 2 Corinthians 5: 17
Invite God to renew your heart

Thurs Philippians 2: 1-11
Invite God to give you the mind & attitude of Jesus

Fri Philippians 3: 12-14
Pray for those who are new to our church or our
community

Sat John 15: 1-8
Pray for the discipline to be faithful in your daily
devotions & weekly worship

Mark Your Calender!
The all church Thanksgiving Dinner will
be held on Sunday, November 23, at
11:30 a.m. (immediately following the

morning worship service). 
Turkey and dressing will be provided- 

                         bring a side dish and table service. 

There is a sign-up sheet on the office door- please let us
know if you plan to attend so that we will know how

many to prepare for. Thank you! 


